Select Committee into the Operations of the RSPCA WA (Inc)

From:

Penny Treadgold

Sent:

Wednesday, 1 July 2015 12:49 PM

To:

Select Committee into the Operations of the RSPCA WA (Inc.)

Subject:

Re: RSPCA Funding

Dear Madam/Sir

I am a big supporter of the RSPCA and the work they do, without them there would be a lot of homeless, abused, neglected and starving animals & they are unable to fend for themselves.

I have got two dogs from the Shenton Park Dog Refuge that the RSPCA have picked up and cared for and they are both the love of my life. Without the RSPCA these two very beautiful, loving dogs would certainly now be dead due to neglect & abuse.

The RSPCA rely heavily on donations from the public and I believe that the Government puts a lot of money into other areas that are not as worthwhile, it should be put to the vote. We tax payers don't get enough say as to where our hard earned dollars go. I implore you to rethink this issue through as they do an amazingly wonderful job.

Regards

Penny Treadgold